
 

 

 

 

 

• On February 1, 1995; a group of 18 carvers gathered in the basement of a fellow 

woodcarver.  It was decided they could do it.  Officers, by-laws, insurance, dues, incorporation 

and a meeting place were discussed and decided upon.  The Wisconsin River Woodcarvers were 

created.   

 

• Each year we bring in 2 or 3 nationally- known instructors to provide classes.   

 

• A summer picnic and winter Christmas party are yearly events. 

 

• The by-laws state that “The purpose of this organization is to share interest and knowledge of 

all aspects of woodcarving and promote and encourage woodcarving to the youth”. 

 

• If you are interested in learning more you may contact any of the Club’s Officers: 

 

 

• President    Greg Wirtz  715-423-0471 

 

• Vice-President   Diane Swiggum 715-459-3221 

 

• Secretary     

 

• Treasurer    Ron O’Kray  715-341-2214 

 

• Librarian    Bill Jacobs  715-421-7962 

 

• Historian    Stan Carlson  715-341-3695 

 

• Sunshine Person / Hostess  Marion O’Kray 715+341-2214 

 

• Seminar Coordinator   Chet James  715-347-0234 

 

• Web Master    Kyle Mallek  715-323-6390 

 

• Facebook Coordinator  Missy Wachuta 608-633-5648  

 


